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Math...
This month of April has been quite a change for Grade 4
students as they started to focus more on reading than
writing. We have finally completed our third novel-
reading book and soon Grade 4 students will write their
first book report on it. In addition, the students did a lot
of research on their topic for this month’s Speaking
Competition and they did a phenomenal job presenting
whilst memorizing their speech!

Students have started to
explore geometry. We
looked at using
proctactors to both
measure and draw
angles and took notes
on types of angles and
the parts of an angle.  

The students have been
learning about different
weather conditions, the
adaptation and
migration of animals
and the body structure
and characteristics of
some sea creatures.

Students worked in
groups to create Google
Slide presentations
about the achievements
of Ancient China
including: the Great Wall
of China, the Terracotta
Army, silk, gunpowder,  
and printing.

Science...

Grade 4

History...

Language Arts...


